



News From MTI

Hello Mass Timber Colleagues!



We'd like to wish you all a safe and joyful holiday season!

News from the Institute

1. TimberCon

Mark your calendars! The mass timber institute will be co-chairing <u>TimberCon</u> with the Architect's Newspaper on March 18 & 19. Register today for a great lineup of speakers, panels, and tutorials.

Updates from our Partners

- Join The Michigan Forest Biomaterials Institute on January 12th for a <u>free</u> webinar on what mass timber construction is allowable within Michigan building codes.
- Congratulations to Master of Forest Conservation students Lindsay Dandridge and Feiran Xu who successfully completed their capstone projects on mass timber at the University of Toronto, looking at the feasibility of mass timber production in Saskatchewan and the Pikangikum First Nation, respectively.
- Congratulations to Yuluo Wei, Visual Studies Student for a great mass timber
 CNC project at the Daniels Faculty of Architecture Landscape and Design.

Yuluo's project looks at the intersection between art and science. What better forum for the topic than mass timber?

That's all for now -- thanks for reading!







Copyright © 2020 Mass Timber Institute, All rights reserved.

You can reach us by phone at: 416-978-0561

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Mass Timber Institute · 1016W-33 Willcocks St · Toronto, On M5S 3B3 · Canada

